Subject: Jr. Golf experience at Countryside

From: Adam Kehoe

Sent: Tuesday, August 9, 2022 5:04 PM
To: Mike Tully <mtully@Icfpd.org>
Subject: Jr. Golf experience at Countryside

My name is Adam Kehoe. Two of my boys, Logan and Gavin, just finished participating in the Jr. Golf program at
Countryside. | am writing to let you know that it was a great experience. The main reason is was a great experience was
the coaches who ran the show! Alex Eichman, Tom Burgess and John Ruth all did an amazing job. They kept it fun and
engaging not only for the kids, but for the parents as well.

Great experience all around!

Thanks,

Adam Kehoe





